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                                                   Paperless Homework      

                                

As set out in our guidance back in July, we are introducing a ‘paperless’ system for homework.   

Seesaw is a platform for empowering students to demonstrate and share their learning. Students will 

use the tools in the Seesaw app to create, reflect and demonstrate their learning. 

There will be a more detailed letter early next week to explain how to access SeeSaw. 

In the meantime, you should receive a text message asking you to give parental consent for the 

children to use SeeSaw.  The text will direct you, via School Money, to an online page where you can 

give your consent.  Many of you will have already used this to consent to school trips.  We are not 

asking for a payment, simply that you give permission for your child to use SeeSaw. 

If you do not receive a text it may be because you need to update your contact details or you are a 

new parent and haven’t yet returned your ‘Pink Form.’  Please contact the school office if unsure. 

Whilst it may take a little while to get everybody ‘up and running’ this is a fantastic opportunity to 

reduce the amount of paper and avoid children losing or forgetting the homework! 

 

Our first full week back in school has given us the opportunity to 

reflect on the ‘new normal’ and establish new routines and 

systems. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we all get used 

to a new way of working. 

I have even been able to ‘speak’ to children via the interactive 

whiteboard in their classrooms and deliver virtual assemblies.  

Today I was able to share our first virtual Celebration Assembly 

and award PROUD certificates!  

http://www.forefieldjuniors.co.uk/reception.html

